
2021-02-12 Call for Vice President
Dear Members of the Consortium,

At the last Consortium meeting online on December 10  2020, it was decided to adapt the present presidency system and to elect a new Incoming Vice-th

President. The following points were validated:

the system of Presidency of the Consortium of members and Forum of Partners  to follow the  (one President is modified principle of a troika
and two Vice-Presidents). The “4 per 1000” Initiative declarations of intent will be amended consequently and merge in a unique document used 
for new adhesion.
From the  is elected  of the “4 per 1000” Initiative;1  January 2021, Mr. Stéphane LE FOLLst President of the Consortium of Members
From the  is elected  of the “4 per 1000” 1  January 2021, Mr. Ibrahim MAYAKIst Outgoing Vice-President of the Consortium of Members
Initiative;
From the 1  January 2021 until 28  February 2021, a Call of candidatures for the position of Incoming Vice-President of the st th

Consortium of Members of the “4 per 1000” Initiative . In order to respect balance in terms of gender, geographical origin and college of is open
origin,  the candidates are:the candidatures will only be accepted if 

Female
From America (South, Central or North), Asia or Pacific
From a Member Organization of the “4 per 1000” Initiative  of the Consortium: belonging to one of the following colleges Scientific 

.and education institutions, farmers organizations or NGOs

Candidatures has to be sent with a complete CV to the Executive Secretariat ( ) before 28  February 2021, secretariat@4p1000.org th the Bureau will be in 
charge of the validation of candidatures and the election by the Members of the Consortium will be conducted by electronic means before 

 by the Executive Secretariat.March 31st

In consequence, I would like to recall you that the call of candidatures for the position of Incoming Vice-President of the Consortium of 
Members of the “4 per 1000” Initiative is open and that candidatures has to be sent to the Executive Secretariat.

Please if you know or if you are a woman with responsibilities within an organization members of the “4 per 1000” Initiative corresponding to 
the desired profile (native to America, Asia or the Pacific, and working in an organization belonging to one of the following colleges of the 
Consortium: Scientific and education institutions, farmers organizations or NGOs, do not hesitate to send your candidature (complete CV and 
letter of motivation) to the Executive Secretariat ( ) before 28th February 2021.secretariat@4p1000.org

Best regards

4 per 1000 Initiative - Executive Secretariat
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